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I retired after 40 years working in health care and I saw firsthand the complexities and inequalities in our 

present system.  Now, the people of Oregon have passed Measure 111, which makes health care a 

constitutional right, and it is our opportunity to create a truly equitable, fair, and efficient healthcare 

system, that provides universal care at a lower cost. The Legislature must not fail to complete and install 

this enormous public good. Each of you on this committee now has the power to put Oregon on a path 

to meeting that obligation by moving SB 1089 forward.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 


